3



DROID RAGE



Newsletter

Up Coming Meetings:

Febuary

9th 6-9 pm 11th 6-9 pm 13th 9am– 4pm

Wish List

- 1. Milwaukee m12 12 volt cordless rivet gun
- 2. Colored Laser Printer



Up Coming Event:

Droid Rage

OPEN HOUSE

Monday, March 1st

6pm-8pm

@Lakeshore Robotics Education Center 2814 Wollmer St. Manitowoc Wi.

Meet Our Teammates!



Hello my name is Joey. I am the team captain this year. I have been on Droid Rage for 4 seasons. This is my 9th season on a Lakeshore Robotics Team. My favorite part of Robotics is helping younger students.



Contact Us

www.DroidRage3381.org LakeshoreFIRSTrobotics.org www.facebook.com/droidrage3381 first.droidrage.3381@gmail.com

Dean's List Semi-Finalist

Every year Droid Rage mentor's choice two students (sophomores or juniors) as FIRST Dean's List Semi-Finalist. This year our mentors were able to choose four students, two from our FTC team and two from our FRC team. The students who are chosen have led their team and communities to increase awareness in FIRST. They also have achieved person technical expertise and accomplishment.

Every year this is an extremely difficult task for our mentors because we have so many amazing students. This year was no exception and to make things more difficult 90% of our team qualifies. Our mentors have made their difficult choice and can't wait to share this years Dean List semi-Finalist at our open house!

Woodie Flowers Finalist Award

The Woodie Flowers finalist award recognizes a mentor who has done an outstanding job of motivation through communication while also challenging the students to be clear and succinct in their communications. A mentor may only receive this award one time regardless of the number of teams the mentor has served. However, if a mentor wins this award at a district or regional event, they will be summited for the championships every year if they are a current mentor or until they win at champions. This award is chosen by Droid Rage students and written by our business captain. Our Woodie Flowers Finalist for this season has been chosen and we can't wait to announce it at our open house!